
 

Easter Reminders 
Dear Latimer Families, 

As news of further restrictions come into effect in our province, Latimer Road is once again asking 

families to do their part.  This Easter we are asking for no exchanging of treats of any kind.  Please do 
not bring candy, chocolate eggs, pencils, erasers, stickers etc. to share with the class.  

We thank you for your continued support in keeping our community safe.   


